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Dear Chair Sollman, Vice-Chair Brock Smith and Members of the Committee, 

My name is Karen Galloway and I live in Portland . I’m writing in support of SB 88 to 

make sure advertising, legal and lobbyist fees come out of company profits not rate 

payer pockets. 

I support SB88 because I am retired and on a fixed income. I do my part daily to 

consciously manage the power I use and still rates rise. So I move my budget 

around, tighten up, to accommodate the increase. I believe the corporate utility 

companies also need to tighten their budgets and stop expecting consumers to pay 

for their cost of doing business. I believe fair is fair. 

Thank you in advance for your support of SB88. 

Sincerely, 

Karen Galloway  

Portland  


